
 
 

06-01-2022 LTL Management District 
Shoreline Restoration – Tree/Shrub Purchase Reimbursement Program 

 
 
The Lower Turtle Lake Management District will once again be providing funds through 
the Shoreline Restoration Program to property owners for the purchase of trees or 
shrubs. 
 
Each owner should take before and after pictures of the site where the trees/shrubs are 
planted.  
 
Each owner will be allowed up to $350.00 to purchase whatever type/size of trees 
and/or shrubs they would like to plant within 35 feet of the shoreline.  
 
Before and after pictures of the shoreline changes and receipts for the trees/shrubs 
should be sent to Sue Rheingans, Gary Warner, or Deb Spring for approval and reim-
bursement.   
 
Did you know that you can get reimbursed for other shoreline improvements?  That in-
formation can be found on the Lower Turtle Lake website www.lowerturtlelake.com.  Go 
to Documents then District Shoreline Restoration Activities where you can find applica-
tion and information.   

http://www.lowerturtlelake.com/
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